
"Eyewitness 10 Years Later:
What Iraqis are Saying"

Cathy Breen,
Voices for

Creative Nonviolence

Event coordinated by Peace and Justice Works Iraq Affinity Group. Cosponsored by
Peace Action Group of First Unitarian Church, American Friends Service Committee and and Women's
International League for Peace and Freedom-Portland, funded in part by the Ruth Holt Memorial Peace

Journey Fund. Part of a mini-tour to Oregon and Washingon.
For more information on Iraq 10 Years Later events, see the PJW website.

For more info: Peace and Justice Works Iraq Affinity Group
(503) 236-3065           iraq@pjw.info        www.pjw.info/Iraq.html

Cathy Breen spent six weeks in October and November, 2012 in Iraq
talking to Iraqis about their lives and the situation after 10 years since

the US invasion and occupation.
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